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Office of the Comptroller

September 22, 2016

Honorable Tom Barrett, Mayor
The Members of the Common Council
Of the City of Milwaukee

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The 2015 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) has been completed. We are pleased
to announce that our CAFR was issued with an unqualified opinion from our auditors
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP.

The audit and the preparation of the financial statements requires a large amount of coordination
and extended efforts of Comptroller staff as well as cooperation and timely responses from City
departments in order to provide information to the auditors. As the Comptroller of the City of
Milwaukee, 1 want to extend my gratitude and commendations to my staff and all City
departments who have contributed to the audit process and the financial statement compilation.

Again, I would like to thank all City departments, management, and staff in their efforts with the

financial statements and audit of the financial statements. You can find the comprehensive
annual financial report for the year ended December 31, 2015 at the City’s website:

http://city.milwaukee.gov/Comprehensive AnnualFinancial

Sincerely,

Martin Matson
Comptroller
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